MEMO
To:      All Staff
From: Rebecca Uhteg, RN
            VP Nursing Services 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Re:     COVID HEALTH SCREENINGS at sasi Sites
Date:  April 1, 2022

Effective Monday April 4, 2022, sasi will no longer require COVID health screenings before entering a sasi site for staff, visitors or people served.  We will however continue to ask anyone who is not feeling well, or who is experiencing COVID symptoms to please NOT enter.  
The call-in procedure for staff who are ill remains the same.     

